
April 12, 1973 

Mr. John Mi rak 
430 Massachusetts Avenue 
Arlinqton, Mass. 02174 

Dear Mr. Miraka 

We are extremely qratetul tor your willingness to 
be a St. v rtan Steward, and for your generosity 
in donatin $100 in your capacity as a Ste ard. 
We hope this will be a beqinninq in establlshinq 
true stewardship in our Church. 

The lapel in, specially designed tor our 
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, is 
to this le ter. We hope you will wear it 
a symbol of your Stewardship. 
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It is our hope that you will renew your stowardship 
regularly each year, about which we will b in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jack Antrea sian 

enol/reo 116309 


